
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

The Board of Regents of Northern New Mexico College will hold a Board Retreat on 
Sunday, October 20, 2019, at 12:00PM at the Northern New Mexico College – El Rito 
Campus, El Rito, New Mexico. 
 

TENTATIVE AGENDA 
 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 

II. APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
III.  WORKING SESSION WITH DR. HUGH PRATHER 

IV. ADJOURNMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), physically challenged individuals who 
require special accommodations should contact the President’s Office at 505-747-2140 at least one week 
prior to the meeting or as soon as possible. 


